
 

    In the 

Season of Thanks 



 

 

A year full of changes - 

     new standards and such… 

 

We hope we’ve been helpful 

       when it all got too much. 

 



 

Whether phone calls, emails, or 

      meeting face-to-face… 
 

We love working with you and 

      helping your kids keep pace. 
 

In your home… 

      we know achievement relies 

on more than just books. 

 



 

Surrounded by loved ones— 

          the richest of wealth… 

 

 

We send you good tidings 

          for a year of good health. 

 

 



 

So thanks for your trust 

       in our Mountain Home &  

           Glacier High School family… 

 

We’re glad to be partners 

        with you. 

Here’s to a new year—wow! 

                 2014 

 

May your winter break 

        be the best ever! 



Happy New Year 

 

from 
 

Western Sierra Charter Schools 


